
10 HSCP WORKFORCE PLAN 2022–25

The IJB considered a report (copies of which had been circulated) by the
Head of Strategic Planning and Performance advising members that
feedback had been received from the Scottish Government on the West
Lothian Health and Social Care Partnership’s (HSCP) Workforce Plan
2022–2025 and that the plan had been updated to reflect those
comments.

It was recommended that the IJB note the updated West Lothian Health
and Social Care Partnership’s (HSCP) Workforce Plan 2022–2025.

Decision

To note the terms of the report.


